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DON'T GET BITTEN BY THE LAW

Requirements for Service & Assistance Animals

Join Disability Law Colorado at one of our upcoming trainings to
learn about the law regarding service & assistance animals

e Do you know the difference between a service animal and an
assistance animal?

e Do you know which of these animals is allowed in a public
business? In housing? In a school?

e Do you know when an animal — even an service animal — can be
removed from a public business?

« Do you know what information can be requested of a person with a
disability entering a public business with an animal? In housing?

e Do you know about Colorado’s new law regarding intentional
misrepresentation of a service or assistance animal and how it will
apply when it is effective on January 1, 20177

We currently have trainings scheduled in Denver, Colorado
Springs, Vail, and Grand Junction. Additional locations and dates
may be announced in the future. For additional information and to
register, please go to bit.ly/2b6LTpn.

Please let us know 10 days in advance if you heed accommodations.

If you have any questions about these upcoming trainings, please contact
Emily Harvey at eharvey@disabilitylawco.org or (303) 722-0300.


http://bit.ly/2b6LTpn

